
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an important initiative 

aimed at promoting restorative justice programs in our community. 

Restorative justice is an approach that emphasizes healing, accountability, and community 

involvement in addressing harm caused by criminal behavior. By participating in these programs, 

individuals have the opportunity to restore relationships and find solutions that benefit everyone 

involved. 

We are launching an awareness campaign to educate the public about the benefits of restorative 

justice and to encourage participation in upcoming programs. Your support is crucial in making a 

positive impact. 

How You Can Help: 

• Share information about restorative justice with your network. 

• Attend our informational sessions scheduled for [dates]. 

• Volunteer your time or resources to assist in our initiatives. 

Together, we can create a more compassionate and just community. If you have any questions or 

would like to get involved, please feel free to contact us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


